
From: Ronnie Cromer <ronniecromer@bellsouth.net> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/22/2014 11:47:48 AM 
Subject: Re: McMaster Lunch

Katherine:

Also great to see you. Hope everything goes well for the Governor over the next month and a half. If 
I can do anything for you, please let me know.

Thank you,
Ronnie

On Sep 17, 2014, at 10:32 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Senator Cromer,
It was great to see you yesterday at lunch. We enjoyed our conversation. 
Please let me know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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